
 

PEÑA & ASSOCIATES, LLC 
Attorneys at Law 

 1919 14th Street, Suite 610 
Boulder, Colorado 80302 

Facsimile  
Telephone

(303) 415-0433 
 (303) 415-0409 E-mail: 

rpena@boulderattys.com

      April 30, 2007 

Secretary 
Department of Telecommunications and Cable 
One South Station, Floor 2 
Boston, MA 02110 

Re: 	 DTE 07-XX – Level 3 Communications’ Revisions to M.D.T.E. Tariff 
No. 5 

Dear Secretary: 

Enclosed for filing in the above referenced matter is Level 3’s Response to 
Verizon Petition for Suspension of Tariff. 

Please advise if you need further information. 

      Sincerely,

      Rogelio E. Peña 

cc: 	 Michael Isenberg, Director – Telecommunications Division (4) 
Alexander W. Moore, Associate General Counsel, Verizon 


